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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I would like to submit my concern about the proposed changes to the laws on abortion in Qld.  I
 feel strongly that termination of full term pregnancies are the same as killing a baby. Especially
 considering many babies are born before their due dates and survive with no problems.  Also I
 am concerned for medical staff who will be asked to perform these late abortions.  Please
 consider the impact it will have on all the people involved.  Thank you for your time.
 
Tessa Buckley
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